Invitation
Subject: 
Survey on Psychotherapy in Psychiatry Training by your colleagues across Europe

e-mail text:
Dear Colleague,

You are kindly invited to participate in Survey on Training in Psychotherapy for the European Psychiatric Trainees.
The survey has been designed by The Psychotherapy Working Group of EFPT (European Federation of Psychiatric Trainees, www.efpt.eu). It is
 conducted in more than 35 European countries. We aim to assess the state of training in psychotherapy across Europe and the level of satisfaction of young European psychiatrists with it. 

Your participation as a young psychiatrist (a trainee or a young specialist) is very much appreciated, even if your national psychiatry training programme does not not include training in psychotherapy. 

We strongly believe that, in collaboration with the relevant international educational bodies, the training in psychotherapy in Europe for psychiatrists can be improved by promoting the opinion of the young psychiatrists. However if you do not think psychotherapy training is relevant for psychiatrists, this is the right place to say so, because it is your opinion that matters.
The survey is strictly anonymous - your responses cannot be linked to your e-mail address. 

The total duration of the survey is 3 weeks
, and in your country it is between 2nd and 22nd of September 2013. The survey is in English.

To participate, please click on the link below.

{SURVEYURL}

Sincerely,

Dr Alina Petricean-Braicu, on behalf of EFPT Psychotherapy Working Group 
psychotherapy-wg@efpt.eu
www.efpt.eu
----------------------------------------------

If you do not wish to participate in this survey and do not want to receive any more invitations / reminders please click the following link:

{OPTOUTURL}

----------------------------------------------

Note: The independent site psychinfo.org provides the survey program and is responsible for keeping survey data secure on-line. It is also to ensure that e-mail addresses used in survey are not used for any other purpose and not given to any third parties.

Reminder 
Subject: 
Reminder: Survey on Psychotherapy in Psychiatry Training by your colleagues in Europe
e-mail text:
Dear Colleague,

Recently we invited you to participate in Survey on Training in Psychotherapy for the European Psychiatric Trainees.
We note that you have not completed the survey yet, and would like to remind you that it is still available should you want to take part. We appreciate that you are busy; however we would be very grateful for your opinion. Your participation as a trainee or a young psychiatrist is highly appreciated even if you might not have had training in psychotherapy. The questionnaire is not long to fill out and it contains some interesting information.

The survey is strictly anonymous - your responses cannot be linked to your e-mail address.
There will be 2 reminders in total and the whole duration of this survey will be 3 weeks.
To participate, please click on the link below.
{SURVEYURL}

Sincerely,

Dr Alina Petricean-Braicu, on behalf of EFPT Psychotherapy Working Group
psychotherapy-wg@efpt.eu
www.efpt.eu
----------------------------------------------
If you do not wish to participate in this survey and do not want to receive any more invitations / reminders please click the following link:
{OPTOUTURL}
----------------------------------------------

Note: The independent site psychinfo.org provides the survey program and is responsible for keeping survey data secure on-line. It is also to ensure that e-mail addresses used in survey are not used for any other purpose and not given to any third parties.

ThankYou Note
Subject: 
Confirmation on completing the EFPT Psychotherapy Training in Psychiatry Survey

e-mail text:
Dear Colleague,
This email is to confirm that you have completed the Survey on Training in Psychotherapy for the European Psychiatric Trainees and your response has been saved. Thank you for participating.
If you have any further questions about this survey, please contact Dr Alina Petricean-Braicu at psychotherapy-wg@efpt.eu.
For updates on survey progress and eventually results, please follow the web page at http://www.efpt.eu/staticpages/index.php?page=Psychotherapy
Sincerely,
Dr Alina Petricean-Braicu, on behalf of EFPT Psychotherapy Working Group
psychotherapy-wg@efpt.eu
www.efpt.eu
Glossary:

{SURVEYDESCRIPTION} 

This is a survey on psychotherapy teaching component for trainee psychiatrists in Europe. We would like to find out about the state of psychotherapy teaching and level of psychiatry trainee satisfaction with it in European countries.

... this description appears on the landing page of the survey.

{SURVEYURL}

http://psychinfo.org/limesurvey/index.php?lang=en&sid=18829&token=ASDF234  

... of course the actual URL will be different for every country or even participant, they are here simply to show what they will look like. When the e-mail recipient clicks on the link, it will perform the appropriate action.

{OPTOUTURL}

http://psychinfo.org/limesurvey/optout.php?lang=en&sid=18829&token=ASDF234
�The subject line needs to be possibly short and include 2 items: 1) this survey is about psychotherapy training in psychiatry; 2) this is a survey from your colleagues.


�It already is being conducted. 


�Responses are allowed 7 days following the invite, 7 days following the 1st reminder and 7 days following the 2nd reminder, so 3 weeks.


�We should let people know the survey is in English!
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